
 
 

 
 

  

Wednesday, 20 November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                       Year 4 visit to the Living Rainforest 

We are excited to be able to offer the children in Year 4 the opportunity to visit The Living 
Rainforest in Berkshire to support our learning in both Science and Geography for next term.  

During the day, we will be exploring the rainforest and focusing on how plants and animals have 
adapted to suit living in a rainforest environment. 

Date: Friday 21st March 2025 

Cost: £20.00  

Time: Children will need to be in school as normal for us to leave by 8:45 am and we hope to be 
back for normal pickup at 3:30 pm. 

No child will be excluded from this experience if parents cannot afford to contribute; however, if we 
receive insufficient contributions then we will have no option but to cancel this experience as we 
cannot provide trips and visits without parental contributions. 

Payment should be made through the Arbor Portal https://login.arbor.sc/  

Lunch: All children will require a packed lunch on this day. Please ensure your child has a water 
bottle and a lunch drink; however, no fizzy drinks are allowed. Lunches should be packed in a 
small named rucksack or lunch bag with a handle so the children can carry them easily. If your 
child is entitled to free school meals, please book a deli option on School Food United for Friday 
21st March 2025 and this will be provided as a packed lunch for them to take on the visit. 

Dress: The children will need to wear their normal school uniform on the day and be dressed 
appropriately to take advantage of the organisation’s outdoor play area over lunchtime. The 
session will involve a lot of walking so please ensure your child wears appropriate shoes. We are 
sure that this will be an extremely worthwhile learning experience for your child and also lots of fun. 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office or on Class Dojo. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Sharif and Miss Bibi 

Year 4 teachers 

https://login.arbor.sc/


 
 

 
 

 
 


